
PARISH FINANCIAL UPDATES 

Our weekly goal for our regular Sunday Collection for Fiscal Year 2025-2026 will be announced soon 
after the Parish Finance Council approves our new Budget. Last Sunday’s collection was $24,761, a 
great start to the new fiscal year. However, July and August typically see significant weekly 
fluctuations, so we may not meet our budgeted needs in some weeks. Thank you for your support. 

The monthly reports for Debt Reduction, CASC and the Bicentennial Campaign are on page 2. 

Here are some points to be aware when looking at the weekly budget numbers: 

 
• On-line gifts at the First of the Month can take a few days to be received. 

• June, July and August tend to be months that we see a week or more when we do not meet 
our weekly goal. During these months we are often below our budget projections. 

• Once the school year starts our collections typically recover from the summer deficits. During 
these months we can be above our budget projections. 

• Our goal is to meet our budget projections by the end of the fiscal year on 30 June 2025. 

• Online Giving remains the single most consistent form of giving to the church! 

Please remember that every gift to the church helps--no matter the amount. We emphasize equal 
sacrifice--not equal giving! THANK YOU for your generosity and support!! 

If you would like to know more about Online Giving click HERE! 
 

 
 
 

https://www.eservicepayments.com/cgi-bin/Vanco_ver3.vps?appver3=Fi1giPL8kwX_Oe1AO50jRv1fUUZEm1LNHVbkZayjUxvHO3iVYxvvxhHjRfLOeq662EvVVAEjqawDomKT1pboufmWaLRIeq49soInPmXRfI8%3D


 
 
 

 

 


